
Jan/2015 
Dear Valued Customers 

SIGMA KOKI CO., LTD. 
Sales Department, 

 

Notice of the End of Production of Shutters (SHH) 
 

 
Thank you very much for your constant patronage. 

 
Please be advised that we will end the production of Shutters (SHH) due to the 

difficulties of procurement of the related components. SHH will be sold as long as it is 
in stock. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may cause and appreciate for your kind 
understanding and unchanged support. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you 
have any questions. 

Sincerely, 


